Jon Rioux Inspections Manager City of Portland 389 Congress Street Portland, ME 04101

Dear Jon,

This is to confirm that Patriot Landscaping built the retaining wall along the bottom of the driveway at 63 Stroudwater Road in Portland in fall 2013. We purchased materials and built the modular block wall in accordance with the manufacturer's specifications.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely

**Tompson Custom Homes** 

wt@tompsoncustomhomes.com

207-831-0704